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We're excited to announce that beginning July 1, 2025, SupportLinc will be the new administrator of our 
Employee Assistance Program (EAP). 
 
More information about SupportLinc and the transition will be shared as we get closer to July 1st. 
 
What SupportLinc Will Offer:  

• 24/7 phone access to licensed mental health counselors 
• In person, virtual and text therapy 
• Digital access via desktop and mobile apps 
• And more!  

 
 
Need Support Before July 1st? 
No worries—Blomquist Hale is still here for you. 

• Call (801) 587-9319 or (800) 926-9619 for support 
• Visit our EAP page for information on current services 
• Already working with a Blomquist Hale counselor? You can continue with them even after the 

transition on July 1st. 

 
 
Visit our Open Enrollment page and stay tuned for more updates! 
 
Wishing you health and wellness, 
 
University Human Resource Management (UHRM)  
 

https://benefits.utah.edu/employee-assistance-program-and-mental-health/
https://benefits.utah.edu/annual-open-enrollment/

